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JULIE PATERSON 
SBOB PRESIDENT 

Life without music. Can you even imagine it? Thankfully we 
are part of a district with amazing staff and opportunities for 
students. The SBOB officers for the 2024-25 school year have 
been in contact throughout the summer to discuss how we 
can help creatively and effectively support our instrumental 
music department. 
All families who have a student playing an instrument within 
the schools is a part of SBOB. While the officers and trustees 
do numerous jobs behind the scenes, it's the participation of 
our greater community that makes the magic happen. I look 
forward to meeting many family members at our activities 
while we enjoy one another and raise funds for band and 
orchestra programs at Sycamore!! 
As the president of SBOB this year, my hope is to share my 
love and appreciation of music by supporting the music 
department. Their needs are varied and in the years I've been 
a part of this community, they have produced amazing 
results. Being a teacher at Symmes Elementary, it's been a 
treat to see former students grow as individuals through the 
orchestra or band. My oldest daughter, Evie, is a senior and 
plays the trumpet in band and marching band, as well as 
cymbals with the Winter Drumline. My youngest daughter, 
Ella, is a freshman and a cello player. My husband and I met 
as members in the Michigan State University marching band. 
Being surrounded by music and musicians is an integral part 
of my life! 
I would like to extend an invitation to each family member to 
be an active part within the Sycamore music community. 
Please know that all are welcome at our monthly trustee 
meetings. Ideas are welcome, and we would love to hear from 
a wide variety of viewpoints with the goal of improving our 
support for the instrumental music program within Sycamore 
Schools. 
Welcome to the start of the 2024-25 school year! 

DR. MICAH EWING 
MUSIC DIRECTOR 

As we begin the 24-25 school year, I would like to 
welcome students, families, and teachers back for another 
great year of music making! Making music with a school 
ensemble is one of the best things a student can possibly 
do. Instrumental music students in band and orchestra 
simultaneously engage visual, aural, and kinesthetic 
learning modalities when they make music, meaning they 
are using their eyes, ears, and bodies working together at 
the same time every day during class. It is exciting to 
witness the growth of students from 5th grade through 
12th as they expand their technical skills and expressive 
abilities on their instruments year upon year. We are so 
proud of what our students achieve and grateful to be part 
of their experience. We look forward to seeing you at our 
concerts throughout the school year and encourage you 
to volunteer at our fundraising events. Sycamore Band 
and Orchestra Boosters provide both financial and 
workpower support to make musical experiences more 
enriching for all students in band or orchestra grades 5-12. 
All parents of orchestra or band students of any grade are 
automatically members of SBOB. Please consider
volunteering at one of our three big events: Tag Day, 
Craft Show, and Pancake Day. Have a great school year! 

IMPORTANT DATES: 

• TAG DAY: Sep. 7th
• CRAFT SHOW: Nov. 16th
• PANCAKE DAY - Mar.1st

Tag Day- Sat, 9/7 
SIGN UP TO 

Tag Day, a Sycamore community-wide tradition since 
VOLUNTEER! 

1958, brings our orchestra and band students to your door 
Adul D . t nversto spread the word about the Sycamore Instrumental 

Music Program. In this yearly kickstart to the SBOB �•-···•·· .,.,.\;_�
fundraising season, students are able to work together ,· ·· · �;::: 
canvasing our district streets with the supervision of a ,. ' 
parent volunteer to collect funds that go 100% towards our 
curricular and extracurricular music programs. 
In 2023, we collected $.34,000 in donations amongst 400+ 
student volunteers and 70+ parent volunteers. Students 
love the opportunity to meet and connect with other 
musician peers at the very beginning of the year! 

FOR MORE VISIT: WWW.SBOB.ORG 

Other 
Volunteers 








